
                                      
 

The students at Archbishop Bergan Catholic School are the greatest example of 
our public image.  Our students do a great job outside of our school representing the 
Bergan Family with honor, respect and school pride.  We are very proud of our students 
and the way that they conduct themselves as disciples of Christ. 
 

When Archbishop Bergan Catholic School students attend a school activity the 
expectation is that they wear clothing that is modest in nature.  School dances, home and 
away activities contests, service work, volunteer opportunities, etc. are all examples of 
events that require proper student dress.  
 

The definition of modesty is “behavior, manner, or appearance intended to avoid 
impropriety or indecency.”  Male and female students should be choosing wearing attire 
that is modest in appearance.  While there are clothing styles that are currently 
considered “fashionable” by our popular culture, they would not be considered modest or 
appropriate attire for a student as a representative of Saint Patrick Parish or Archbishop 
Bergan Catholic School.  
 

This message is serving as a reminder to make sure that your clothing is modest, 
and does not distract from the privilege of being a student that is representing Saint 
Patrick Parish or Archbishop Bergan Catholic School.  We expect our students to adhere 
to modest dress attire in any aspect of their involvement with Archbishop Bergan Catholic 
School.    
 

Examples of inappropriate dress include but are not limited to… 
Tank tops, sleeveless shirts, mid-drift shirts, tights, yoga pants, leggings, see through 
clothing, clothing with holes, clothing that is not appropriate length, non-fingertip length 
shorts, low cut shirts, clothing with inappropriate designs, advertising or wording, any 
revealing attire, etc.   
 

As a Catholic School community, we expect our students to make appropriate 
choices.  Parents, we ask for your assistance in helping your student make appropriate 
dress code choices as well.  Please know that we as a school staff will hold your student 
accountable for not making appropriate choices as outlined above or in your Family 
Handbook on pages 21, 22, 23 and 24. 
 

Please consult school administration if you have any questions. 
Thank you for your cooperation in helping our school maintain a positive image. 
 
In His service, 

 
Dan Koenig 
Principal 


